SMbulletin

Friday, 8 November 2019

PRAYING FOR OUR DECEASED CONFRERES



Alexandre Rodet	14.11	Patrick Meehan	03.05
Jan Snijders	13.12	Louis Blanc	15.05
David Mullins	24.12	Christopher Austin	20.05
Yves Piton	24.12	Joseph Lamb	15.06
Frans Kuypers	26.12	Edwin Keel	01.07
Rudolf Wenk	05.02	Robert Lee	24.07
Michael Fitzgerald	11.02	John Mori	24.07
Pierre Vignal	16.02	Milio Vakasirovoka	27.07
Peter Carde	03.03	John Thornhill	28.07
Eduardo Esteino	05.03	Stuart O'Connell	02.08
Bernard Peillon	06.03	John P. O'Neill	28.08
Joris van der Zant	12.04	Robert Champagne	03.09
Jack Soulsby	22.04	Jacques Parent	21.09
Louis Bernard Saunier	24.04	Jean Neyret	26.09
Thomas Michael Laffey	26.04		

News from our Marist School in Dakar

When the academic year began in our school in Dakar, it was a joy for students and teachers and staff to see each other again. The school has added another six classrooms, so that classes can be properly divided improving the work of both teachers and students. There are now 622 students, of whom 84 are from Catholic families. The atmosphere is one of being a large family, where all live together in a spirit of peace, respect, joy and discipline. Following the invitation of the Superior General, and to highlight its Marist spirit, the school is now called "Institution Mariste Jean-Claude Colin Ndiakhirate".



GENERAL ADMINISTRATION

After ARC the General Council has concluded its plenary session with amongst other things a review of ARC, the report of the General Finance Committee and other financial matters, the Marist Family heritage places and the Marist Studies Program.

Fr John Harhager is having a break during this month in his homeland the USA.

Fr Ben Mc Kenna has been in Davao, Philippines this week, mainly to prepare the Young Marists gathering to take place in January 2021. He is traveling this week to Australia where he will visit the province and also have his holidays.